
                                                                                                               

 

To: Council    

From:  Leigh-Anne Doyle   

Date:   September 20, 2023 

Subject:  2023 Santa Claus Parade  

Following the deferral from Council, staff are recommending the original date proposed for the 2023 Santa 
Claus Parade be changed to Friday, Dec. 1st, 2023. Staff reached out to businesses along Ontario Ave. for 
feedback on the new date selected to ensure there would be no conflicts with business and/or community 
events. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Leigh-Anne Doyle 
 
 


